6‘3‘3 of Minneso &

SECRETARY OF STATE

To: All Minnesota County Auditors

From: Elections Division
Office of the Minnesota Secretary of State

Notice of 2020 Presidential Nomination Primary

The following is the Notice of the 2020 Presidential Nomination Primary:

The 2020 Presidential Nomination Primary shall be conducted on
Tuesday, March 3, 2020.

Within ten days after notification by the Secretary of State, each County Auditor shall provide
notice of the date of the Presidential Nomination Primary to each municipal clerk in the county.




